
 
GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL  MEETING 
 

November 20, 2000 
 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, convened into special 
session the 20th day of November, 2000, at 7:00 p.m. at City Hall Administration 
Conference Room, 250 N. 5th Street.   Those present were Cindy Enos-Martinez, 
Earl Payne, Jack Scott, Jim Spehar, Janet Terry, Reford Theobold, and President 
of the Council Gene Kinsey.  
 
President Kinsey called the meeting to order.  
 
Upon motion by Councilmember Terry, seconded by Councilmember Scott and 
carried, the meeting was adjourned to executive session to discuss personnel. 
 
The executive session adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 
The special meeting adjourned at 8:01 p.m. 
 
 
 
Sue Mueller 
Executive Assistant 


